
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 97.92% 

Sycamores – 92.41% 

Poplars – 97.33% 

Maples – 96.30% 

Elms – 99.33% 

Hawthorns – 98.00% 

Chestnuts – 94.67% 

 

Well done to Miss Carrie’s 

class this week! Just 1 

more week until the termly 

winners are announced.  

 
 

Class News 

Seedlings – We loved welcoming our grown ups into school and hope 

you loved seeing what we have been learning about.  

Saplings – We have enjoyed our new story ‘The Three Billy Goats 

Gruff’ this week. We have built some amazing bridges and 

investigated and explored how to make them strong.  

Sycamores – We have had a fantastic time on our trip to 

Northumberland Zoo, seeing lots of animals and playing together.  

Poplars – We had a great time visiting Northumberland Zoo this week 

and learning all about the animals. We were great ambassadors for 

our school. 

Maples – This week we have worked really hard on our newspaper 

reports.  

Elms – We have worked super hard on our class assembly this week 

and I am sure you will all agree that it paid off. They were amazing and 

really did themselves proud. Superstars! 

Hawthorns – This week we have worked incredibly hard writing our 

newspaper reports on Lucy Bronze.  

Chestnuts – This week, we began our new RE topic: Death and New 

Life. As part if our explore lesson, we wrote letters to our friends who 

have experienced loss. The children wrote comforting and heart-felt 

letters.  

 

This week, KS1 have had a 'wild' time at the zoo. Year 2 also 

enjoyed visiting St. Aidan's church and learning about the 

roles within it.  

 

Well done to our boys’ football team who played brilliantly 

and supported each other fantastically in their league 

games earlier this week.  

 

We have seen great teamwork when some of our KS2 boys 

took part in a coding club First Lego League competition at 

the Village Hotel and some of our KS2 children have taken 

part in gymnastics and Tri golf events at Ashington Leisure 

Centre and performed brilliantly.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Teer. 

 

A massive well done to all children who have 

achieved something outside of school! 

 
 


